
 

  

 

URGENT MESSAGE TO ALL INCOMING SENIORS 

 

This is a reminder to all incoming Seniors for the school year 2019/2020. 

  

All Seniors MUST have received the MCV (Menactra) vaccine BEFORE they will be 

allowed to pick up SCHEDULES AND LOCKERS. If you received the vaccine before the 

age of 16, you MUST receive a booster. Please drop off all official documents to the 

High School Office. 

 

This is a Missouri State Law and seniors will not be able to attend school until they are 

compliant. 

  

For your convenience, the Care Mobile will be coming to Cassville School once 

monthly. Any student is able to receive required vaccinations through the Care Mobile. 

The Care Mobile will be providing immunizations at no cost for Medicaid and 

uninsured students. Insured students need a copy of the front and back of the student’s 

insurance card. 

 

If you are interested in using this service, please complete a Care Mobile registration 

form. Forms are available in the Nurse Office. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Elaine Boles 

Cassville Health Service 

 

 

***You are welcome to receive vaccinations through your health care provider, the 

Health Department or the Care Mobile  

 

 

Health Service Coordinator 

Bobbi Blankenship, RN 

 

Cassville R-IV School District 

1501 Main Street, Cassville, MO 65625 

 


